
From: BCS Executive Committee <executive@bcscle.org> 
Date: Mon, May 9, 2011 at 9:50 PM 
Subject: An urgent GB meeting Friday 8:00 PM at the ICC building 
 

Dear Members, 

  

We are writing this letter to remind you that an urgent GB meeting will be held on 

Friday May 13th evening 8:00 PM at the ICC building, as announced by our President 

Prabar Ghosh, during the Rabindra jayanti program in Tri-C. 

  

The ICC building which we use in almost all occasions may not exist and be 

available to BCS anymore without your active and thoughtful support.  Please 

plan on attending this important meeting to share your opinion regarding the fate 

of the ICC building with other members of the community. 

  

We would also request you to attend the very important Community Forum, 

organized by FICA, on Sunday (5/15 at 2 PM) at ICC. 

  

Best Regards, 

  

 

BCS, EC, 2011 

  

 


